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From: All Faculty and Staff <ARCHNEWSFACSTAFF@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU> on behalf of 
Archnews <archnews@UGA.EDU>

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2013 3:07 PM
To: ARCHNEWSFACSTAFF@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU
Subject: Accessing student data with the new student information system

FROM:	ConnectUGA	Project	Reporting	Team	
		
TO:	UGA	Faculty,	Staff	and	Administrators	
		
RE:		Student	Information	Reporting:	Accessing	student	data	with	the	new	student		information	system		
																
Any	faculty,	staff	or	administrators	who	request	data	reports	from	IMS,	OASIS	or	other	legacy	systems	
that	contain	student	information	should	be	aware	that	there	will	be	a	new	process	for	requesting	and	
accessing	data	with	the	implementation	of	the	new	Student	Information	System.	This	will	include	data	
requested	from	the	offices	of	Undergraduate	Admissions, Graduate Admissions, Financial Aid, the Registrar, 
the Bursar, Student Accounts, Curriculum Systems and Institutional Research.	
		
UGA is in the process of implementing a new student information system that will replace	the	multiple	aging	
legacy	systems	and	databases,	including	IMS	and	OASIS,	with	a	modern	and	sustainable	technology	
platform.	The	new	system,	which	includes	the	deployment	of	new	Banner	software	and	student	data	
reporting	tools,	will	allow	one	central	location	for	student	data.	
		
To	prepare	for	the	transition	to	the	new	system,	members	of	the	ConnectUGA	Reporting	Team	will	hold	
an	information	session	for	anyone	on	campus	who	routinely	requests	student	data	and	reports.	The	
information	session	for	Student	Information	Reporting	will	be	held	Monday,	September	30,	10:30‐
12,	Masters	Hall,	Georgia	Center	for	Continuing	Education.	This	session	will	be	of	interest	to	persons	
in	schools,	colleges	and	units	across	campus	who	work	in	the	areas	of	academic	affairs,	student	affairs,	
development,	alumni	relations,	international	education	and	athletics	who	request	high‐level	student	data	
for	respective	business	processes.	Academic	advisors,	office	managers,	information	technology	
professionals,	directors,	faculty,	staff	and	anyone	who	requests	student	data	will	find	this	session	useful.	
Please	encourage	anyone	involved	in	requesting	and	using	student	data	to	attend.		
		
Information	covered	in	the	session	will	include	a	brief	overview	of	the	new	reporting	technology,	
timeline	for	requesting	reports,	demonstration	of	the	reporting	tool	Argos,	and	new	procedures	for	
requesting	and	accessing	reports	from	the	new	student	information	system.		
		
For more information on the ConnectUGA project, go to http://connectuga.uga.edu.	
 

 
 


